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TOWN COUNCIL ACTIONS 
Regular Meeting 

June 17 and 20, 2014 
 
COMMITTEES 

• Accepted John Gordon’s resignation from the Stormwater and Environmental 
Committee.  

• Accepted Tom Moffitt’s resignation from the Stormwater and Environmental Committee. 

• Accepted Mo Linquist’s resignation from the Stormwater and Environmental Committee. 

• Council voted to dissolve the Stormwater and Environmental Committee. 

• Council directed the Town Clerk to communicate to all Town volunteers that it is 
important as community representatives to follow the guidelines of the Town regarding 
no alcohol consumption on public property. She is to include that, if committee members 
can’t follow the Town’s ordinances during events, they can’t continue to be on a Town 
committee. 

 
COUNCIL/LEGAL 

• Council directed the Town Clerk to ask Public Works to install speed bumps, a stop sign 
at the parking lot exit onto South 3rd Avenue, and a “No Overnight Parking” sign, as soon 
as possible, regarding the new parking lot located between Fort Fisher Boulevard and 
South 3rd Avenue. She was also directed to speak to the Police Chief about increasing 
police presence and parking an unused cruiser in the lot on weekends, as well as putting 
in a right-turn only exit onto Fort Fisher Boulevard; and she is to speak to the Fire Chief 
about wetting down the parking lot to prevent excessive dust.  

• Council directed the Deputy Town Clerk to send Linda Hutchins, resident on South 3rd 
Avenue, a set of minutes from the meeting so she can see that Council is addressing the 
problems at the parking lot.  

• Council adopted the proposed amendment to Chapter 19 Zoning, Article III RA-1A 
Residential District, Division I Generally, Section 84 K Avenue Mixed-use Overlay 
District, to add subsection E(5)h regarding illumination. 

• Council directed Mayor Pro Tem Bloszinsky and Commissioner Heglar to meet with 
Representative Ted Davis, Jr., in regards to a comment made about paid parking in Kure 
Beach. 

• Council voted to cut the Marketing Committee’s budget of $141,480 by ten percent. 

• Commissioner Heglar agreed to direct Public Works to continue to meet requirements to 
conduct storm water educational programs for residents and to provide educational 
literature for residents and for rental homes in Kure Beach.  

 
FINANCE/BUDGET 

• Council approved paying a $936.25 invoice from Southern Signs for printing 6,500 beach 
brochures, to be taken out of the committee budget. 

• Council approved Budget Amendment 14-11 to move $1,000 from the Community 
Center Rental Fees to pay for maintenance expenses for the Community Center. 

• Council adopted the FY14-15 Revised Budget Ordinance and Fee Schedule, as presented. 
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ORDINANCES/RESOLUTIONS/PROCLAMATIONS 

• Council adopted Resolution 14-07, supporting a $160 million local bond referendum to 
construct additional New Hanover County school facilities, renovate existing facilities, 
improve safety and security and upgrade technology. 

 
NO ACTION/FOLLOW UP/TABLED 

• Council would like the Planning and Zoning Commission to continue to look into the 
details of having a rental home certification requirement in Kure Beach. 

• Council will postpone any work on the corral parking lot until Fall 2014. 
 
APPROVED MINUTES 

• May 20, 2014 Regular 

• June 2, 2014 Special  

• June 5, 2014 Public Hearing 
 
Nancy Hewitt 
Deputy Town Clerk 
6/23/14 


